West Fork Parks Committee Meeting Minutes
September 17, 2018
Members Present: Clay Hungate, Susan Neyman, T.J. Howerton, Darrin Byrum, John Karnes
Members Absent: Granville Wynn 
Others Present: Chad Harrison-Parks Director 
Meeting called to session: 12:01 pm
Public Forum: N\A
July Minutes: The committee reviewed and approved the July minutes.
Budget – July and August: The committee reviewed and approved the July and August budgets.  
Old Business:
Meeting Times\Dates: The Committee scheduled the next meeting for November 6th at noon. 
Pee Wee Football\Flag Program: The Director gave updates on the Pee Wee and Flag programs. The Pee Wee Football\Cheer has completed two weekends of games both weekend games were at home and all has gone well with minimal issues. Both home games drew large crowds and produced good gate and concession revenues. The first Flag games will be at home on August 18th. The program will split hosting Flag games with Greenland this year.
Fall Ball: The Director informed the Committee there were not enough teams signed up to host a fall league this year. The Director will work with the Farmington coordinator to help promote and advertise the league next year.  
New Business: 
Committee Member: The Director informed the Committee Kari Waterson has moved outside of the city limits and therefore has resigned from the Committee, per Parks City Ordinance #444. The ordinance, which established the Parks Committee, allows for two Committee positions to be held by members that reside outside the city limits. Both of those positions are currently filled. The Committee will advertise the open position. 
Asphalt at Carter Park: The Director presented the Committee with estimates to finish asphalting around the concession area, as well as, the gravel driveway from concession area to park entrance driveway. The Committee decided to proceed with the asphalt installation. The Committee wants to have it completed on this year’s budget because of time restraints on trying to do it next year before the ball season starts. The Director will present the City Council with a budget adjustment request, because there are not enough funds left on the appropriate budget line for this project. 
2019 Budget: The Committee assisted the Director in preparing the 2019 Budget Proposal for the Parks Department. The proposal was completed except for line items the Finance Director must submit. Once those items are completed the Director will review and prepare the proposal for presentation to the Council.   
Adjourn: 1:15 pm
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